NEW PARTNERSHIP WITH SWIFT

The International Polar Foundation (1PF) is honored that SWIFT has joined the ranks of the IPF's sponsors,
supporting our mission of bridging the science-society divide.

During the kick-off meeting which took place at SWIFT's headquarters in Brussels, a series of guidelines
were established between the two partners to pursue common goals related to actions against climate change.

The objective of this action plan isto raise awareness and general knowledge about climate change issues,
including actions that can be taken at individual and collective levels, both internally and externally.

In September, the IPF will be present at SIBOS 2009 in Hong Kong with SWIFT.


http://www.swift.com/
http://www.swift.com/sibos2009

